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RE: 751-6/21-016; 351 Marshall Lane, Sudbury

CP Proximity-Ontario <CP_Proximity-Ontario@cpr.ca>
Fri 10/22/2021 1:38 PM
To:  clerks <clerks@greatersudbury.ca>

1 attachments (352 KB)
Greater Sudbury City - 351 Marshall Lane - Zoning.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good A�ernoon,

RE: 751-6/21-016; 351 Marshall Lane, Sudbury, within 500m of CP Rail line

Thank you for the recent no�ce respec�ng the cap�oned development proposal in the vicinity of Canadian Pacific
Railway Company. The safety and welfare of residents can be adversely affected by rail opera�ons and CP is not in
favour of residen�al uses that are not compa�ble with rail opera�ons. CP freight trains operate 24/7 and
schedules/volumes are subject to change. CP’s approach to development in the vicinity of rail opera�ons is
encapsulated by the recommended guidelines developed through collabora�on between the Railway Associa�on
of Canada and the Federa�on of Canadian Municipali�es. The 2013 Proximity Guidelines can be found at the
following website address:  h�p://www.proximityissues.ca/.

Should the cap�oned development proposal receive approval, CP respec�ully requests that the recommended
guidelines be followed. 

Thank you,

CP Proximity Ontario

CP Proximity Ontario
CP_Proximity-Ontario@cpr.ca
7550 Ogden Dale Road SE, Building 1
Calgary AB T2C 4X9
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